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Did You Know ?

School Fees can be paid online anytime by accessing your parent 
portal.  If you are having any difficulties, please call reception. 

Please remind your 
child to bring home 
their mask(s) each 
day to be washed.

PARKING REMINDER

Parent Parking is located on the South side of the school. Please use this 
parking lot when dropping off or picking up your child.  Please do not 
park in the North Parking lot as that is designated for Staff Only.

l

Happy New Year  
t o our  

Ext raordinary IRIC 
Fam ily!

Jan 14 - PD/Staff 
Collaboration

Jan 19 - Annies (PIRIS)

Jan 21 - Battle of Alberta 
Dress Up Day - Wear your 
colours

Jan  24 - Booster Juice (PIRIS)

Jan 26 - Hot Dog (IRIC)

Jan 31 - Hot Chocolate Day

Jan 31-January Assembly - 
Block 6 (1:30)

Jan 31 - Report Cards Home



IRIC NUTRITION PROGRAMDRESS FOR THE  
WEATHER

Students will need to be 
prepared for Alberta Weather 
each day, since most PE classes 
will be outside along with their 
cohort outside blocks. Thank 
you for helping your child be 
prepared.

During the week of December 6th, our Nutrition Coordinator Ms. Jill, 

presented ?Make Your Own Parfaits? to students. Ms. Jill talked about 

quick healthy breakfast/snack ideas that students can make at 

home, independently.  Students choose from vanilla or strawberry 

yogurt and toppings that included mixed berries, granola, Special K 

Red Berries cereal and chia  seeds.

 

Ms. Jill encourages the students to try new nutritious snacks ideas. 

Many students had never eaten chia seeds before and found that 

they loved them. 

Kids who are involved in meal prep in the kitchen are more likely to 

try something new and make good food choices. 

Thank you to Blackfalds IGA, Lacombe Ford and The Blackfalds Food 

Bank for supporting the Nutrition Program at IRIC.

Rapid Test Kits

Order your 
child's RTK 

through the 
Parent Portal.

Kits will be sent 
home with your 
child when they 

become 
available.





IRIC will be moving to a Principal Advisory Committee (PAC). This is not 

unusual when schools are not able to establish a School Council. In fact, 

IRIC has had a PAC for the last several years. 

This is in accordance with the Alberta School Council Regulations:

 Section16 (1) If a quorum is not available for a meeting of a school council and the 

meeting has been rescheduled on 2 or more occasions, the board may suspend the 

operation of the school council until the following year. (2) If the operation of a school 

council is suspended, the principal may establish an advisory committee to carry 

out one or more of the duties or functions of the school council until a new school 

council is established under subsection (3). 

We will revisit the establishment of a school council for the 2022-23 

school year in the Fall. If you are interested in joining PAC, please contact 

Lacey Elliott at 403-885-6100.

School Council Moving t o Pr incipal Advisory Com m it t ee (PAC)
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